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Go Daddy Account transferred to new web servant 
Chris B. and I meet via Zoom for an hour on November 4, 2020 and succeeded in making the changes in 

the Go Daddy account to transfer billing information and access to edit the District 25 web site. I 

appreciate his help, thank him for his time as Web Servant and look forward to working with him and 

the rest of new Panel. 

This is the second time I have served as the District 25 Web Servant. We used Go Daddy back in 2012  so 

I am re-familiarizing myself with editing the site. So far I removed out dated announcement, indicated 

the monthly meetings are done via Zoom and fixed a few links that were not working. I will continue to 

look for links that are broken and fix them.  

 In 2019 the website had 3,845 visits and in 2020 (as of 11/30/2020) there have been 4,297 visits. 

We pay for five products for the website and in December $326.96 will be charged to my credit card for 

the following: 

Go Daddy Product Bill Due 

5 unlimited email accounts 12/6/2020  for officers 

Group Calendar 12/6/2020  do we use this? 

1 GB Storage 12/6/2020  

Website Builder 12/28/2020  

  

There is one additional cost at a later date 

Domain fee 12/28/2022 

District Officers Email Accounts 
The District 25 elected officers need to provide me with the email they want linked to the emails for 

their positions. (dcm@district25aa.org, adcm@district25aa.org, secretary@district25aa.org, 

treasurer@district25aa.org, and webservant@district25aa.org. )  

There is one additional email that GSR’s and others can use to contact all officers with this single email: 

DistrictCommittee@district25aa.org. Please let me know what email you want to link with the above 

emails by December 29, 2020 so I can have it set up by January 1, 2021 when the new terms start. 

Looking forward to serving together. 
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